
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,        Date : 29/11/2024 

St. Paul’s Sr. Sec. School, Pali is going to celebrate “Annual Sports Day” 

tomorrow i.e. 30th November 2024 (Saturday)  with great enthusiasm in the 

school premises. We believe that Sports Day is not just about competition but is 

also an opportunity for personal growth. Through participation, students will 

develop essential life skills such as confidence, leadership, time management and 

sportsmanship. 

Therefore, Students of Class III to XII will come to school tomorrow i.e. 30th 

November 2024 (Saturday) in House Uniform and without school bags. 

(Students will bring their Tiffin and water bottle).  

No Classes for the students of Class Nursery to II tomorrow i.e. 30/11/2024 due 

to Annual Sports Day.  

N.B.: Regular Saturday School Timing will be followed tomorrow 30/11/2024. 

Thank you, 

 

PRINCIPAL 


